
Pupil Learning Council meeting minutes: 

2.5.18  

Y1: Nana (Absent) and Judith. 

Y2: Oyindamola amd Bandzile. 

Y3: Cameron and Maria. 

Y4: Yasir and Catherine. 

Y5: Thivendu and Sarah. 

Y6: Gracie, Amelia and Jeff. 

Discussions: 

 Mrs Roach has been asked by Mr Gray to send a very special letter to 

someone who used to be Headteacher at LHS. Mrs Fennell led the school 

in the 1970s when there were two separate buildings for the infants and 

the juniors. She will be celebrating her 90th birthday so after a short 

discussion we have decided to make a card and write a letter explaining 

what LHS is like as a school now.  Amelia and Gracie are very excited about 

this! 

 What qualities would be like our new Headteacher to have? Mr Roach 

would like PLC to film their ideas so that he can add these to Twitter.  

 Everyone had lots of ideas. Oyindamola talked a lot about the things that 

Mr Roach does well. She said he always smiles at me and says hello.  

 PLC love going to show Mr Roach their work – it makes them feel proud. 

They would like the new Headteacher to praise their achievements in the 

same way Mr Roach does. 

 We spent the rest of the meeting filming our ideas for the new 

Headteacher. 

 

 

Next Meeting: Next week to complete the letter and send off. 

 



Actions arising from meeting: 

Mrs Roach to meet with Thivendu, Sarah, Gracie, Amelia and Jeff to make a start 

on the letter.  

Mrs Roach to send the film clips to Mr Roach for Twitter. 

 


